
We are excited to announce that we are enrolling
NEW students for 2025-2026. 

If you have a family or friend interested in attending
IAA, please provide the email address for our

enrollment department. 

We are looking forward to welcoming new families to
IAA. 

gmorris@iaacslv.net (Hablo Espanol)

Message From IAA:

EDUCATE. MOTIVATE. CREATE. INNOVATE.

S c h o o l s  C l o s e d
M o n d a y ,  F e b r u a r y  1 7 t h

M a d a g a s c a r  t h e  M u s i c a l
A u d i t i o n s :  M a r c h  5 t h

S h o w s :  M a r c h  1 5 t h  @ 1 p m  &  5 p m

E a r l y  D i s m i s s a l
W e d n e s d a y  M a r c h  1 2 t h  @ 1 2 : 1 0 p m

D a n c i n g  w i t h  t h e  S t u d e n t s
H a s  B e e n  P o s t p o n e d  t o :

T h u r s d a y  M a r c h  2 7 t h ,  2 0 2 5  @ 6 p m
 

M o c k  T e e n  B e d r o o m  E v e n t
P o s t p o n e d  D a t e  T B D  

65 Community
Service Hours and
Pathways Due by

April!

Class of 2025
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ALL STUDENTS ARE
WELCOME!

Innovative Arts Academy
is excited to announce we

will be having theater
auditions for

MADAGASCAR  A Musical
Adventure. For any

questions regarding the
musical please reach out

to Mr. Pidgeon,
tpidgeon@iaacslv.net.

THEATER PROGRAM
2025 SY:

*Dates have been
updated*




